Milwaukee City Clerk R
200 East Wells Street Room 205 s ie-5 200
Milwaukee, WI. 53202

June 6, 2005

Dear Sir:

I am writing this letter in regards to an incident of a forced entry
made to one of my properties located at 735 South 26 Street on
March 31, 2005.

I wish to appeal this decision to which you denied my claim. I am
out of the country until August 10, 2005; however | am requesting
a hearing as an appeal in this decision upon my return, please.

Please advise to follow up in this matter at the following address:
Manojlo Verzich
4781 South 39 Street
Milwaukee, WI. 53221

Thank you for your time in this matter.

Sincerely, o

landlord



April 11, 2005

Office of the City Clerk =7 7w
Attention: Claims I
200 East Wells St. Room 206 T
Milwaukee, WL 53202-3567 - 5
== FOE
To Whom It May Concem: : ¥z
e N

I am the owner of the property located 735 South 21 Street, Milwaukee,
Wisconsin. On March 31, 2005 a search warrant was executed at the above

address by the Milwaukee Police Department.

During the execution of this warrant damage to the front door, attic door and
doors to storage areas in the basement was done. The damage was done as

part of a search for firearms and ammunition,

The estimated cost to replace or repair the damage inflicted is one hundred
seventy for the front door ($170) , seventy-five dollars ($75) for repair of the
attic door and one hundred and sixty dollars ($60) for the basement doors.
The total amount of this claim is in the amount of three hundred and five

dollars ($305).

If you have any questions or require additional information feel free to
contact me at 414-218-0818 which is my cell phone or at my home phone of

414-282-7373.

Thank you for your time and consideration in this matter.

Sincerely yours,
Manojlo Verzich Zz O
owner g:"f - T



